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Statement from Jim Barrett, GLEP Chairman 
 
“Effective today, Gary Naeyaert has resigned his position as Executive Director at GLEP.  We 
appreciate his nearly four years of leadership and passionate advocacy for school choice, and 
we wish him the best in his future endeavors. GLEP is taking some time to reorganize to best 
continue the advocacy of quality school choice options for all Michigan K-12 students.  Future 
media inquiries should be directed to Beth DeShone, Advocacy Director, at bdeshone@glep.org 
or 517-375-2769.” 

### 
 
For more information about the Great Lakes Education Project (GLEP), a bipartisan advocacy 
organization supporting quality choices in public education, please visit www.glep.org. 
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